Department of Energy

Bonneville Power Administration
P.O. Box 3621
Portland, Oregon 97208-3621

POWER SERVICES

August 1, 2017
In reply refer to: PS-6
Dear Regional Dialogue Customers,

Pursuant to section 17.7 of the Slice/Block Regional Dialogue Power Sales Agreement,
Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) is required to make certain Total Retail Load (TRL)
and Dedicated Resource data publicly available by July 31, 2017, as part of the Net
Requirements transparency process.

While BPA has received the all Slice/Block purchasers” TRL forecasts, BPA is still reviewing
some of the submitted TRL data and is not yet ready to make all the data specified in

section 17.7.1 of the Slice/Block Regional Dialogue Power Sales Agreement publicly available.
BPA apologizes for the delay and anticipates that it will initiate the Net Requirements
transparency public process on or around August 10, 2017.

BPA does not anticipate that this delay will impact any other BPA or customer deadlines in the
Regional Dialogue Power Sales Agreement. All other notifications and deadlines required under
the contract remain and this letter is not a change to, nor an amendment of, any other dates for
notices.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact your Power Services
Account Executive.

Thank you,
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Garry Thompson
Vice President of Requirements Marketing



